
 

 

Special Committee on Voter Confidence Minutes 
(Working Session) 

 

September 20, 2022 at 10:00 A.M. 

 

The Committee met at Sheehan Phinney Bass + Green, 1000 Elm Street, Manchester at 10 a.m., 

according to notice.  All members were in attendance.  

Co-chairs Cook and Swett conducted a review of the outline and substance of the final report of 

the Committee. They expressed the view that the final report should be ready before the 

general election, if possible.   

Co-chair Cook will assemble the comments and input and prepare drafts to be reviewed by the 

Committee as a methodology to complete the task. An agreed format was decided, subject to 

further revision as the drafting process proceeds.  Members who have not done so yet will 

submit their findings and recommendations to Mr. Cook to include in the first draft.  

Mr. Eyring will provide a summary of testimony heard by the Committee to be included in the 

report.  A draft will be distributed to Committee members prior to the next meeting, if possible, 

through the Secretary of State’s Office.   

The next meeting of the Committee will be Wednesday, September 28 at 10 a.m. at the State 

Archives.   

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Bradford E. Cook, Co-Chair  


